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Year  2  Homework Letter
27-02-17
On Friday the 3rd February at 10.30 the Great Fire of Nutfield started at Nutfield Church school in Mid Street. I wonder if you saw the flames or the smoke?  As promised, we re-created Tudor London by making a street of your children’s Tudor houses and then setting them alight. Of course we made sure it started at the bakery, but this time it was Lyra’s bakery, not the one belonging to the now infamous Thomas Farriner. Fortunately for us Reigate Fire station generously dispatched ‘blue watch’ to help us extinguish the flames with their buckets and powerful hose . We then listened to a fire safety talk afterwards.   We have captured some wonderful footage of the event, so please keep an eye on our website for photos and video clips. Just a reminder that Thursday the 2nd of March is World Book Day. Please could children bring in their favourite fantasy book on this day.
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Dates for your diary
Thursday 2nd March World Book Day 

Monday 20th March Parents’ Evening (3.30pm - 6.00pm) 

Tuesday 21st March Parents’ Evening (3.30pm – 6.00pm) 

Wednesday 22nd March Parents’ Evening (3.30pm – 6.00pm)             
If anyone has spare juice cartons (the large cardboard ones which hold fresh apple juice  /  orange juice) could children please bring them in for a craft project we are doing this term. Many Thanks in advance.
Thank you for your continued support. I hope you have a lovely weekend.
Mrs Brooks
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Maths


In Maths this week we have been learning about mass, capacity and temperature.  We  have learnt that kilogram (kg) is a unit of measurement for mass and have been  finding  everyday objects that weigh more than/ less than/ about a kilogram . I have also introduced gram (g) as a unit of measure and asked the children to think about what weighs about 1g? and what weighs 100g? Towards the end of the week we looked at litre (l) as a unit of measurement and we spent time  investigating which containers hold more than/less than a litre; found containers that hold about a litre/ half a litre . Finally I introduced º C as a unit of measurement for temperature and we practised reading a thermometer to the nearest appropriate unit. We also related temperature to the months/seasons of the year.

















Follow a line of enquiry relating to mass e.g. Is an apple heavier than a pear? How will you find out?  Is this true or false? A pair of trainers is heavier than a kilogram. How will you find out?


 





English 


This week Year 2, along with the rest of the school have been on a ‘Journey’ to celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March.  On Monday morning the children found a trail of purple feathers, a red hot air balloon floating in the sky and a purple bird sadly trapped in a cage. The children were asked to draw the scene and describe it using prepositions.  This was the hook for the stunning wordless picture book ‘Journey’  by Aaron Becker.   As the week continued the children have enjoyed using red chalk, like the little girl in the story, to recreate some scenes in the book. We have not quite reached our destination yet, so our ‘journey’ will continue on into next week too. 
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Homework


This week’s spelling list focuses on words with ey. There will be a spelling test as usual on Friday. Please complete the English Grammar Punctuation and Spelling mat, which has been stuck into your child’s homework book. For Maths I would like you to investigate capacity and mass with your child. Please could you look for objects around the home that weigh more than/ less than/ about a kilogram. Could you also please investigate which containers hold more than/less than a litre. Please record your results in your homework book.





OPTIONAL TASK: I have also put an optional Maths’ Task (Maths mat) into your child’s homework book. Please feel free to complete this with your child as and when you have the time











